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We hope that you had a great and restful 
break and that your children are coming 

back ready to shine this half term! 

Our children will enjoy creating a 
legend based on our class story, 
‘The Legend of the Iron Man’. 
They will be learning how to 
excite and entertain a reader. 

 

English 
 

Science 

Our focus this half term will be on 
Electricity. Within this, the children 
will be looking at sources of power, 
types of appliances that use 
electricity and how a simple 
electrical circuit is formed. 

 
 

History 

Our focus will be on Egypt. We 
will be focusing on the key 
questions. ‘Who were the 
Egyptians?’ and ‘Where did the 
Egyptians live?’ 

 

We will continue with a focus on 
learning & using our times table 
knowledge. We will also be 
partitioning, ordering, and 
rounding decimals. As well as 
looking at halves and quarters as 
decimals. 

Maths Welcome Back! 



Ambleside Academy        Summer Term Newsletter           Year 4 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

The children will be exercising 
their vocal skills. They will be 
singing well known songs and 
learning how to control their 

voice. The children will also be 
learning about the history of 

certain types of music. 

The children in Year 4 will be learning 
the skills involved in striking and 

fielding games. They will be working 
on their communication skills and 
working as a team, whilst playing a 

range of field games, such as 
rounders. 

PE 

Geography 

Your children will continue to 
learn more about rivers and 
The Water Cycle. 
We will be revisiting key 
concepts previously taught and 
consolidating our knowledge. 

 
 

RE 

We will be learning about 
Judaism. Whilst studying this 
religion, the children will be 
learning about rights and 
responsibilities. They will also 
be learning about Bar and Bat 
Mitzvahs.  

This half term we are learning 
about how to build positive, 

healthy relationships. We will be 
exploring the feelings associated 

with jealousy, assertiveness, 
compromise, love and loss. 

PSHE 

06.05.24 – Bank Holiday – school closed. 
13.05. 24 – KS2 SATs week. 
21.05.24 – Home Learning Grids to be 
returned to class teachers. 
 

Dates to remember… 

Music 


